October 31, 2019

To,

BSE Limited

P.J. Towers

Dalal Street
Mumbai — 400 001

Dear Sir,

Company Code No.: 502893

This is further to our letter dated October 30, 2019 wherein we had given Notice that a meeting of the

Board of Directors will be held on November 14, 2019 to consider & approve inter alia, the unaudited

financial results.%. .+t
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